
    

    

     

 
12th June 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

You and your child are invited on a visit to Marine Park, South Shields on Tuesday 4th 

July 2017.  The coach will leave school at 9.15am and return to school at 2.45pm 

(both times are approximate). 

 

Children can wear sensible clothing but must wear a school sweatshirt or cardigan, 

this is so the children are easily recognisable as there may be other schools visiting at 

the same time. As the children will be doing a lot of walking sensible shoes must be 

worn and it is advised that your child has sun cream on and wears a sun hat.  You 

can bring a bucket and spade as we will also visit the beach. 

 

Your child will need to carry a packed lunch and bring a drink in a small container (no 

fizzy drinks please or microwavable meals). 

 

Due to the busy time of the year and the number of children in our morning and 

afternoon Nursery sessions, we require names of parents and children who wish to 

attend as soon as possible so that we can proceed with organising transport.  If you 

and your child wish to attend the trip kindly fill in the reply slip below and return to 

school no later than Friday 23rd June 2017. 

(Due to Health and Safety Regulations your child will not be able to go on the trip 

without a parent/guardian and unfortunately siblings are not allowed to attend.) 

 

The children are requested to bring a donation of £6.00 per child towards the total 

cost of the trip which is £8.00, the remainder will be subsidised by school. 

 

The governors understand that some families may have difficulty contributing the full 

amount.  It is their wish that no child is deprived of the experience because of a lack 

of funds, therefore please contribute what you can afford and the remainder will be 

met from monies raised through school fund raising events. 

 

Should the trip have to be cancelled due to bad weather, ALL Nursery children will 

come to school at 8.45a.m. where they will participate in seaside games in the hall 

and have their packed lunch.  Children can then be collected from the Nursery at 

11a.m.  Due to Health & Safety Regulations regarding numbers in the hall, 

parents/carers will not be allowed to stay in school. 

 

PLEASE NOTE THE NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED TO THOSE WHO ARE NOT ATTENDING THE 

TRIP ON 4TH JULY 2017. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. O. Flitcroft 

Head Teacher. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Nursery Trip to Marine Park, South Shields on 04.07.17 

 

We would like to come on the visit. 

 

Parent/Carers name_____________________________________ 

 

Child’s name____________________________________________ 

 

Signed________________________________Parent/Carer 


